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29th January 2025 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
This is a letter to inform you of the details about the Young Voices concert on Thursday 13th 
February 2025 at Sheffield Arena. 
 
The day will run as follows: 
12:45 After having lunch in school, we will leave school by coach to travel to Sheffield Arena. 
1:30  Arrive at the arena and take our seats. 
2:15 Rehearsals will start. 
5:00 Rehearsals end and we will have a one-hour tea break. You will need to provide your 

children with a packed meal. Please note that no glass bottles are allowed in the arena. 
If your child normally has a packed lunch, please remember that you will need to 
provide extra food for the evening. In addition, please ensure that your child’s 
packed meal does not include nuts. 

6:00    Parents will start to arrive. Please look out for our banner. This is your chance to see 
where we will be sitting and to enjoy the build up to the concert. 

7:00 Concert commences 
8.45 Concert ends. Once the audience have left the building, the children will return to their 

coaches block by block to ensure everyone leaves safely. We will then depart and 
return to school. 

10:00 Return to school where you will be able to collect your children. 
 
 Obviously, this timing depends on traffic so don’t worry if we are a little late! 
 
If you are attending the event, in the interests of safety, there will be bag searches  
upon your entry to the arena, so please allow additional time to get in. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs. Smith or Mrs. Hardy if you have any further questions or 
queries. This is going to be a very special night, which I’m sure that you and your children will 
remember for a long time.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hardy & Mrs Smith 
 

 

 


